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March 3, 2006

Dear Participants of The 18" Ship for World Youth Program,

Thank you very much for your warm donation of UNICEF Foreign Coin Aid to support health,
life and rights of children in developing countries. We received your coin donations from Mr.
Kobayashi on behalf of you all.

Donation from the general public support UNICEF activity and this donation save the children.
Everyday, more than 30,000 children die totally preventable deaths and more than 100 million
children cannot attend school due to poverty. We believe making a difference for this is a gift for
children by overcoming these problems and making a world fit for children.

Donated coins are sent to banks and money exchanger in foreign countries once or twice in a year.
Please refer to the attached flyer on this coin donation and exchanging procedure. We cannot issue
receipt with value, but issue the certification of acceptance written in Japanese because the total
amount of coins is very huge and difficult to tell you the exact value at the time of exchanging. We
sincerely appreciate your understanding for this.

Thank you very much again for the participants of The 18th Ship for World Youth Program.

Many thanks and best regards,
Motohiro Kure
Motohiro Kure
Japan Committee for UNICEF

Donor Relations & Fundraising Division

For every child

= /
¢ l
Health, Education, Equality, Protection ' "( :ef e
ADVANCE HUMANITY u S 7

ol



